
October 12, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

BML Investments LLC, DBA Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
Certificate Number 64605 

We request that effective November 15, 2022, the following flexible fares (as 
indicated on the attachment) be implemented by BML Investments, LLC dba 
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle pursuant to WAC 480-30-420 to cover the shuttle routes 
from Wenatchee/Pangborn Airport to Spokane Intl Airport. Please feel free to 
contact me with any questions or concerns.  We appreciate your time and 
attention with this matter, so we may continue to serve Central Washington for 
many years to come. 

Sincerely, 
Monique Lott  
Owner 
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
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